
To:  All Unifor Members and Staff in the Ontario Region 

For months now, our union has been responding to the threats of tariffs brought on by 
the government of the United States. Our union has been focused on defending and 
protecting Canadian jobs, as well as putting forward bold proposals for building a 
resilient, vibrant economy here in Ontario. We know that many of our members and 
their families are worried in these uncertain times.  

We look forward to continuing this important conversation about what these tariffs mean 
for Canadian jobs, and how Unifor has – and will continue to – fight back. 

Please join us for a townhall discussion on Thursday, April 17 at 3:00 pm ET. We look 
forward to an open conversation with local leadership and members in the Ontario 
region. 

What: Unifor & Canada-US Relations 
When: April 17, 2025 – 3:00 pm ET 

Please register here to participate. 

https://unifor.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_eeqWtGUbQD-2b82cRySiQA 

In solidarity, 

Lana Payne 
National President 
 
Samia Hashi 
Ontario Regional Director 

https://unifor.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_eeqWtGUbQD-2b82cRySiQA
https://unifor.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_eeqWtGUbQD-2b82cRySiQA

